
 

 
  

  
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Out of abundance of caution and for the safety and well-being of our community, we have 

decided to dismiss our students from school beginning Monday, March 16th through Friday, 

April 3rd, with continuity of education and operations. 

The South San Francisco Unified School District Nutrition Services is providing an opportunity for 

families to drive through and pick up meals for the children in their families, at the designated 

sites of school listed below. Meals will be provided at no cost to all children through age 18. 

Children must be present in order for meals to be provided. The following schools will provide 

a lunch for the day and a breakfast for the following day. Meals will be served between 11:00 

a.m. and 1:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, March 16t to April 3rd (Including Spring Break) 

Meals will be provided in the parking lot or at the entrance of each participating school. Please 

stay in your car and meals will be distributed, based on the number of children in the car. If you 

cannot drive to the site you can walk by. Meals will be offered on a “first come, first served” 

basis and the number of meals will be adjusted based on the number of children needing food. 

School Meal Pick-up Sites 

 El Camino High School 

 South San Francisco High School 

 Parkway Middle School 

 Westborough Middle School 

 

This program will be solely for the pick-up of meals and meals cannot not be consumed on site. 

We encourage families to continue to be proactive in reducing the risk of COVID-19 exposure by 

not congregating at the school site once meals have been distributed, continue to wash hands 

often, sneeze or cough into a tissue and stay home if sick. 

Sincerely, 

Fran Debost 

SSFUSD Director of Nutrition Services 
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 SUPERINTENDENT BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 Shawnterra Moore, Ed.D.  John C. Baker 
   Eddie Flores 
  Daina R. Lujan 
  Patricia A. Murray 
  Mina A. Richardson 


